Meconopsis Group

Group Co-ordinator: Dr. Evelyn Stevens, The Linns, Sheriffmuir, Dunblane, Perthshire, FK15 0LP

Tel./fax. 01786 822295 Email: evelyn@thelinns.org.uk

Secretary: Norma McDowall, 20 Oakwood Avenue, Paisley. Renfrewshire PA2 9NG Tel. 0141-884-2397 Email: Meconopsisgroup@aol.com 9 [NEW EMAIL ADDRESS]

March 2004

Dear Member

I enclose with this letter a number of items following our meeting on 14.2.2004.

•
Membership Card (If you have paid for 2004 and have not already received it)

•
General Report of the Meeting held on 14.2.04

•
Copy of Constitution

•
‘Looking forward, looking back’ by James Cobb

•
‘Meconopsis in Quinghai and Sichuan’ by John Mitchell /
•
‘Meconopsis and others in China’ by Ian Christie

•
Directory of Meconopsis Rich Gardens

•
Questionnaire (to be returned by 30th April 2004)

•
Attendance slip

Next meeting: 23rd May 2004 (Sunday) at the RBGE Conference Room
Agenda (provisional)

Timing of visit to Trial Beds subject to weather conditions
10.00am - 10.30am
Arrival - tea and coffee provided

10.30am - l0.45am
Introductory remarks
John Mitchell (Chairman)

l0.45am - 11.00am
Announcements
John Mitchell

11.00am - 12.00pm
Symposium Part I
Chairman Jim Jermyn


    This includes a variety of topics by members *

     Some Meconopsis hybrids
Les Drummond

    (Conservation of Monocarpics:

    (Results from questionnaire
Cameron Carmichael

    Seed storage at RBGE
John Mitchell
12.00pm - 1.00pm
Visit to Trial Beds
1.00pm - 2.00pm
     Bring your own Lunch - Tea and coffee provided
2.00pm - 3.00pm
Symposium Part IL
Chairman Jim Jermyn

     Open discussion, questions and answers
3.00pm - 3.30pm
Cultivars with slides
Evelyn Stevens

*
If you wish to contribute to this section please contact Evelyn.

50:50 Plant sale

Please bring plants for a 50:50 plant sale (2 labels per pot, one for your name and the price, the other for the plant name). This is an important part of our day as the sale of plants will help to distribute the plants more widely among members and will boost our funds. Both Meconopsis and other plants are welcome.

It would be helpful if you could complete and return to me the enclosed attendance slip.

Hope to see you at the May Meeting.

Best wishes for 2004

Norma McDowall
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